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CALL FOR MEETING 
 
 
July 16, 2024 
 
 
Hello Community Members: 
 
This invitation is being sent to you because you own or occupy a property residing near a 
site for which an application for a new home has been filed with City Planning. 
 
The address of the proposed new home is 404 E Linnie Cl, Venice, CA 90291.   
 
You are invited to view plans for the proposed home during a neighborhood outreach 
meeting held in the rear yard, adjacent to the alley, of the nearby property at 410 E 
Linnie Cl, Venice, CA 90291.  Plans will be available at this property between 6:00-
8:00 pm on Tuesday, August 6, 2024. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to share the proposed plans and to receive feedback from 
the community.   
 
If you are not available to make this time, you may also contact me directly between the 
hours of 9:00 am and 5:00 pm: 
 
 
 Austin Peters, Architect 

austin@capeters.com 
(949) 916-4800 office 

 Peters Architecture Inc. 
 23177 La Cadena Drive, Suite 101, Laguna Hills, CA 92653 
  
  
 
Sincerely, 
  
 

 
 
 
Austin Peters, Architect 


